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Elected Representatives

	Department
	Representative
	Term

	Access Services
	June DeWeese Staff Website
	2010-2013

	Acquisitions
	Libby Myre
	2011-2014

	Administration
	Sheena Waggoner Vice Chair: July 2012-June 2013 Staff Website
	2012-2014

	Special Collections
Archives
	Karen Witt(Archives & Special Collections 

were combined after the first meeting and Karen Witt continued as representative)
Anselm Huelsbergen
	2011-2014


	Cataloging
	Jack Batterson
	2011-2014


	HSL/Vet Med
	Laura Buck Chair: July 2012-Jun 2013
	2010-2013

	Engr/Math/Jour
	Ashley Nelson Recorder: January 2013-June 2013
	2012-2014

	LTS
	PT Martin
	2010-2013

	Reference
	Rachel Brekhus Staff Website
	2012-2014

	Security
	Dana Houston
	Apr 2012-2013

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	


Ex-Officio Members

	Jim Cogswell
	LMT

	Ann Riley Recorder
	LMT

	Deb Ward Co-Recorder
	LMT

	Michael Holland
	LMT

	Kate Anderson/Rhonda Whithaus
	MULAC Co-Chairs


Accomplishments

Library Assembly Guidelines

The Assembly guidelines were revised to address representatives that changed departments & dual appointments.  Special collections and Archives were combined for the purpose of representation.  Karen Witt continued as representative.  
Library Staff website

A formal charge was made for the subcommittee of the Staff website.  It will consist of 2 or 3 library Assembly members serving staggered terms.  They will oversee the content & organization of the webpages.  They will ensure that the content is accurate & current.  They will serve as a point of contact for revisions and updates and make recommendations to Library Assembly and Web Advisory Group.  
Updates on all open position searches

Constant updates were given on all searches being conducted for open positions, Development officer, Digital Curator for Journalism, Rais and HR.

Updates were given on the ongoing saga of Sierra. 

In January Ashley Nelson graciously agreed to act as the official recorder for the remaining meetings to be put on the staff webpage 
A voluntary ride sharing document was proposed by Jack Batterson and created by Rachel Brekhus because of the recent winter storms.  The list is sponsored by MULSA & is on the staff webpage under MULSA.

Elections were to be held in July to elect new representatives for HSL/Vet, Ellis  Access Services, Security and LTS 
Library Policies   
Michael Holland presented Library Policy # 41 Confidentiality of Library Records
Library leave policy #30 is outdated and Sheryl Cullina has asked it be deleted.  A link to the University wide Policy can be provided which will be current with university guidelines.
Mike Holland shared the procedure for updating a policy on the Library’s policy page.

He concurred with Sheryl that the leave policies should be rescinded.  The Fax policy was also rescinded as being outdated. 

Anselm Huelsbergen presented revised Policy #21, Recruitment and Hiring of Librarians.

Sheryl Cullina shared an update on the Policy-Use of University Vehicles
Shannon Cary presented the updated Library Policy #43, Food and Beverages in Ellis Library. 

Celebration of Service 
At the Library Director’s invitation, Library Assembly members helped present the Top Ten list at the annual event. (May, 2013)
Guests
September 25th Update from Staff Representative Committee (SRC)—Shannon Cary

Based on survey administered by PT Martin, over ½ of respondents felt that the current SRC held little or no value to them. However, respondents did feel classified staff needed a way to express concerns and provide input. Therefore, the charge of SRC needs to be revised.

Shannon Cary, Bette Stuart, and Tammy Green are looking at other libraries and will be meeting with the MULAC executive committee to discuss how MULAC was developed and structured.

November 27th Kate Anderson gave an update on Mizzou Advantage.  Recently funded proposals were the Science Communication Network & Digital Humanities in which Ann Barker has been very involved with.  Mizzou Advantage has boosted the library’s profile  
March 19th Sheryl Cullina attended the meeting and was introduced to all of the members.
April 23rd Mike Holland and Alla Barabtarlo gave a presentation on the Special Collections.  Mike presented the value, history & budget of the department.  Alla presented on the collection & acquisitions

June 18th Judy Maseles & Matthew Stephen presented a proposal to transfer the current staff webpage which is in Dreamweaver to an easier to use format such as LibGuides or WordPress.  They presented mock-ups using both to show how the webpage would look.  The assembly made the decision to move to LibGuides and build off the work Judy has already done.  The Web Advisory Group is responsible for the format
The Library Assembly was established in 2010 as a communications group and forum to share information across units.  Topics of discussion in the 2012-2013 Assembly included:
Library Director’s announcements (monthly)

Hathi Trust

Ellis Library Centennial
UM Press
Digital Humanities Initiative

Ellis Library Fire (multiple updates)
Library Assessment
DDA(Demand Driven Acquisitions)
Library policy updates
Proposed Student Library Fee
Sierra Upgrade

Library Budget

Celebration of Service

Development

Active threat training
Mulibstaff Listserv

InfoCommons II
Assorted renovations and capital improvements 
Computing/technology updates 
Meetings were cancelled in December because of the holiday and in February because of the weather.
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